
Two New Worklets available March 1st! 

A new Benefit and Pay Worklet will be available to benefit 

eligible employees which includes new Model My Pay 

functionality!  

 

Please note:  No changes to the Pay Worklet for non-benefit eligible employees.  

 

A new user-friendly Expenses Hub will be available to all 

casual and regular employees for easy access to expense 

report activity! 

 

 

https://www.bowdoin.edu/workday/pdf/wd_model_my_pay_instructions.pdf

